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Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc. 

Board Meeting Notes 

August 22, 2019 

 

 

The meeting was held at Longboard’s at 2:00 pm.  Board members present were:  Travis Humphries, Steve Munsen, 

Dave Stone, Brad Clark, Paul Jeglum, Charlie Myers, Steve Janovick, Frank Motzkus, and Jim Greenwald. 

 

Past Meeting Notes—July notes were approved. 

 

Membership Report—92 members to date.   

 

Steve J. contacted NCGA about the overbilling for our membership numbers (15) on January 1; a credit request form 

must be submitted. 

 

One of our members requested his fees back since he changed his mind about joining.  Board decided not to refund 

membership fees. 

 

Treasurers Report—No report, time has been focused on the Mt. Classic.  There have been 41 T-sponsor deposits 

made. 

 

Handicap Report—Nothing to report. 

 

Tournament Report—Match play is winding down; flight 1 is complete, flight 2 still has consolation match, flight 3 

has the championship and consolation games remaining. 

 

Travel team is in second place overall. 

 

Mountain Classic Report—20 entries so far; should get 4 or 5 more. 

 

Winning plagues have been ordered. 

 

Jennifer Zumbo is recruiting volunteers to work the event, e.g. closest to the flag. 

 

Bill Grijalva will be the announcer for the raffle. 

 

Arvo V., working with Brad C., will set up the scoring in golf genius. 

 

Registration will be handled by Frank M. and Brad C. 

 

Prize money/gift cards will be handled by Frank M. and Bill Grijalva. 

 

Board decided not to implement local rule E-5 ball out of bounds or lost, 

 

Head Pro—All is on track for the Mt. Classic.  Banner has been located. 

 

Old/New Business—None. 

 

Next Meeting—Thursday September 19
th
, after Members Fall Meeting, at Longboards 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm. 

 

Attachments to hard copy of these notes:  agenda, membership refund list 


